
Excerpts from recent feedback on the value of attending  
LISD workshops for state employees  

last winter/spring. 
 
“…has been helpful to me performing my job…” 
Rebecca Johnson, Department of Transportation 
 
ARM rule drafting will be easier . . . . . more employees will have immediate access to 
ARMS…very useful during sessions …to be able to review bills introduced and passed by other 
states…” 
Frieda Houser, Department of Agriculture 
 
“found access to information that previously would have been unavailable” 
Paul Kindt, Department of Public Health and Human Services 
 
”some people can’t believe that I come up with the information that I find…” 
John Forsman, State Auditor’s Office 
 
“I now can do my own research in a quick fashion…” 
Anita Quenemoen, Department of Public Health and Human Services 
 
“… it’s a real time saver” 
Jane Huff, Department of Transportation 
 
“..(saves) the State money and time in tracking down reference books” 
Peg Bartlett, Department of Administration 
 
”…I have been able to taylor (sic) my hits to a reasonable amount instead of the 2 million hits I 
used to get”     “It was just what I needed at the time I needed it.” 
Kathy McNeill, Department of Administration 
 
“almost daily I need to use the Internet for research on a Board issue, and the information I 
received from the two classes I took has been most helpful. I plan to attend more classes in the 
future” 
Jill Caldwell, Department of Labor and Industry 
 
“drastically improve(d) my internet search success rate” 
George Oberst, Montana Historical Society 
 
“extremely useful in my work” 
Tammy Ryan, Montana Historical Society 
       
 
         JH/SH   July 19, 2002 


